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For more information about us: log on to www.model-a-wis.com   

The official newsletter of The Wisconsin Chapter Model "A" Ford Club of America  

It is the intent of the Wisconsin Chapter to serve as a medium of exchange of ideas, information, and materials for admirers of 
the Model A Ford and Model A era fashions; to help those admirers become better acquainted; and to maintain among its 
members the spirit of good fellowship and sociality through sponsored activities including the use of the Model A and family 
participation.  

High Roller Tour                                                       
Photo by Carl Doro 



Board of Directors 2010: 
President: Mike Quam 
414-491-3191  president@model-a-wis.com  

Vice President: Gene Taurman 
262-242-0137    vicepres@model-a-wis.com 

Secretary: Sue Quam 414-491-3260 
secretary@model-a-wis.com  

Treasurer: Paul Piotrowski 
262-513-1089  treas@model-a-wis.com 

Outdoor: Dave Boucher   262-662-2273 
outdoor@model-a-wis.com  

Indoor: Steve Lewis   262-628-4587 
 indoor@model-a-wis.com 

Technical: Roger Olsen  262-554-7058 
techmeet@model-a-wis.com  

Club Accessories: Bob Davisson 
414-543-2424  sales@model-a-wis.com 

Sunshine: Dave Huenink  262-378-4216 
awards@model-a-wis.com 
 

Volunteers for 2010: 
Editor: Sue Quam 
Home-262-785-9021 Cell-414-491-3260 
editor@model-a-wis.com,  msquam@wi.rr.com 
embroidersue@yahoo.com 

Webmaster: Carl Doro  
414-259-9692  Webmaster@model-a-wis.com 

Club Property: Rich Miller  
262-782-2240    richandliz@peoplepc.com 

Tool Keeper: Bill Storey  
262-338-0452 

Paid Advertising: Ed Schultz 
262-251-3043 

Distribution: Marilyn Brojanac 
262-252-4340    marilyn@rodrian.com 

Distribution: Lorraine Schultz  
262-251-3043 

Club Photographer: Barb Sonnen, JoLene Jann-
sen and Peter Stauber 

Video Librarian: Ron Smith 
Home-262-628-3688  

Club Historians: Art & Sue Blazek 
262-538-4474      ablazek@wi.rr.com 

Sept. 11 September 11th– SATURDAY Tour - Miller Park 
Hosts Bob & Kitty Schaefer   See page 3 

Sept. 18  Richfield Threshree -  Hosts Art & Sue Blazek See page 4 

Sept. 19 AEppel Treow Winery - Hosts Dave & Linda Huenink See 
page 5 

Sept. 26 September Tour #2 -  Hosts Dave & Donna Boucher 
See page 5 

Oct. 10 October Tour—Tour Wind Farm  Hosts Gene & Betsy 
Taurman  See page 6 

Oct. 21 Technical Seminar -  Topic: Zenith carburetor.  7:00 p.m. 
at Mail Truck Model A Parts Company, 8509  S. Howell  
Avenue, Oak Creek  See page 8 

Oct. 31 Last Outdoor Tour - Halloween party Hosts Chris & Kate 
Rozman 

Nov. 6 Veterans Day Parade -  Host Neil Besougloff 

Nov.14 First Indoor Meet -  PolishPoker -  Hostess Karen Sukkert 
at St. Aloysius Church—Gonzaga Hall, 1414 S. 93rd Street, 
West Allis  (In the old cafeteria)  

Nov. 18 Technical Seminar - Topic: Rebuilding Generators and 
Cut-Outs   

Nov. 21 Waukesha Christmas Parade -  Hosts Dave & Linda  
Huenink  See page 8 

Dec. 12 Christmas Party - HOST NEEDED 

Jan. 9  Custard Social - Hostess Cheryl Prochnow  

Jan. 20 Technical Seminar - Topic: Installing Seat Belts in A Model  

Jan 29 
 

Annual Banquet at Country Springs Hotel – Hosts: Marty 
& Jolene Jannsen  

Feb.  Era Trivia Contest - Hosts Mike & Sue Quam 

Feb. 27  Swap meet– Washington County Fairgrounds 

March  Indoor - Hosts: Lynn & Dennis Wagner 

Advanced Timing 
Scheduled Events for 2010 
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SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 11, 10:15 a.m.  
TOUR MILLER PARK 

HOSTS:  Bob & Kitty Schaefer 

Following the tour of Miller Park we will motor to 
a place (as yet undecided) for a light 
lunch.  (Tailgate style)                                   
CALL BOB & KITTY TO LET THEM 
KNOW YOUR COMING 414-483-6539 
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Meet Saturday, September 18th at Friess Lake School parking lot at the corner of 
Hwy. 164 and Holy Hill Rd. (Hwy. 167) at 9:15 a.m. We will depart at 9:30.  A pan-
cake breakfast is available for purchase until 11:00 a.m.  Lunch is also available for 
purchase, or bring your own.  Events go on throughout the day; depart at your dis-
cretion. 
 

Hosts Art and Sue Blazek  Home (262) 538-4474, cell (262) 370-4066 



COME ONE, COME ALL 
TO SAMPLE SOME MIGHTY FINE WINE 

 
    September 19th the Hueninks and Morgan the wonder dog are planning a tour to the  

AEppel Treow Winery in Burlington, Wisconsin.   
We will have a winery tour and an opportunity to sample some of their wares.  

 
We will be able to sample 5 different kinds of hard cider, wine, champagne etc. for free.   

If you desire to try more than 5, the cost is $5.00, which you will need to pay for.   
Should you find something particularly tasty, bottles are available for sale. 

 
We will meet September 19th at McDonalds at Janesville Road and Racine Avenue in Muskego at 9:00 am 

for breakfast and coffee.  We will leave promptly at 10:00 am.  Maps will be provided.   
 

Afterwards, we will head out for a bite to eat.  Each member will be responsible for paying for their own 
food.  Any questions please feel free to call Dave or Linda Huenink  

at 262-378-4216. 
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            September Tour #2 
        Midway Village Museum 
              SUNDAY SEPTEMBER 26th 
  
 

We will be meeting at McDonalds at Hwy 164 and Hwy ES (National Ave.) at 9:00 a.m. and leave at 9:30 
a.m.  Members in the Racine area we will meet you in Sharon, WI. on Martin St.   
 
This year we will again be going to the Midway Village Museum in Rockford, IL to see the World War II 
re-enactment.  Ask anybody that was there last year, it is really worth the trip.  Over 800 people are in-
volved in the re-enactment and a lot of era military vehicles.  The main battle on Sunday is at 2:30 p.m. 
Admission is $10.00 for adults and $5.00 for children (3-17 years).  
 
There is food and drink available on the grounds.  
 
Any questions, call Dave or Donna Boucher at 262-662-2273. 

WE WANT YOU….. 
 

Nominations are open for the board of directors and all 
volunteer positions.  Contact a board member today to 
sign up!  Elections will be in January. 



               October 10, 2010 TOUR 
 

Find out more about wind power by visiting a windmill. Visit WE Energies Blue Sky Wind 
Farm at Johnsonburg, WI.   These 40 story 140 ton monsters are covering our landscape 
and changing our lives. Thanks to WE Energies we will have a close up view and talk to 
the people who run them.  

 
Depart: 10:00 AM   10/10/2010               

  From: McDonalds in Germantown on Mequon Rd.             
Return to Richfield                 
115 mile round trip                
Bring a chair               

  Soda, water and Beer provided 
We will be stopping for lunch. 
We will stop for lunch together mid way through the tour, restaurant to 

  be determined. 
 

Enjoy a great drive through scenic fall country side 

Hosts: Gene & Betsy Taurman 262‐242‐0137 
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OCTOBER 31st 
HALLOWEEN PARTY 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Chris & Kate Rozman Chairmen 

Watch for details next month 

  Wisconsin Chapter Member  
  Al Downs 

Mail Truck Model A 

Providing all of your Model A needs 
8509 S. Howell Ave 

Oak Creek, Wi 53154 
414-762-7288 

 

We now offer shipping and Model A Service 
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Its that time of year to start thinking about CHRISTMAS……. 
 
The 48th Waukesha Christmas Parade is November 21st 2010 and once again we are plan-
ning to attend.  The theme this year is "Twinkle, Sparkle and Shine". Of course our Model 
A's fit the theme perfectly.   
 
Each year our club has increased our participation in this event and I'd like to out do last 
years number of 5 cars. This is one of the last times, if not the last time, to get your car out 
for the season.  Last year the weather was 56 degrees and sunny. Every year we've partici-
pated the weather has been favorable - no rain or snow and 30 degrees or warmer.  So 
come on along. I've asked for good weather this year from the guy in the red suit and he has-
n't let me down yet.  
 
We'll meet at Culvers, 1720 State Road 164 South in Waukesha at 2:30 p.m. and we'll plan 
to head out at 2:45 (This is the Culvers just south of Moorland Road in Waukesha by all the 
car dealerships).    
 
Any questions please give Dave Huenink a call at 262-378-4216.  
And yes, Morgan the Wonder dog will be sporting his winter attire. 

Wisconsin Chapter, Inc. MAFCA Technical Seminar 
Rebuilding A Zenith Carburetor 

Thursday, October 21, 2010 at 7:00 p.m. 
  

Richard Hansen will demonstrate how to rebuild a Zenith carburetor at our October Technical 
Seminar. 
PLACE:  
Mail Truck Model A Parts Company         
8509  S. Howell Avenue 
Oak Creek, WI   53154  
                                                                           
Bring your chair and join us 
Roger, Technical Chair 
 
Future Dates: 
Rebuilding Generators and Cut-Outs is our scheduled Technical Seminar Thursday, November 
18, 2010 
  
Installing Seat Belts in A Model A has been suggested for our Thursday, January 20, 2011 
Technical Seminar. 

Questions? Call Al or Tony @ 414-762-7288  
                  or Roger @ 262-554-7058 
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Reminiscing with the Historian 
 
FIFTY YEARS AGO, 1960 - No information is available. 
 
FORTY-FIVE YEARS AGO, 1965 - Fifty-nine Model A’s participated at the Lake Geneva Trophy Meet, 
hosted by the Nickel A’s and M.A.R.C. Eleven members of our chapter won awards for their cars. 
      
FORTY YEAR AGO, 1970 - Thirty-seven Model A’s drove down to Burlington and showed their cars at 
the AMC Proving Grounds.  We also participated in the Wally Rank Antique Car Show. 
 
THIRTY-FIVE YEARS AGO, 1975 - Over seventy members were in attendance for the annual Antique 
and Classic Car Show at Rank & Son. 
 
THIRTY YEARS AGO, 1980 -Gary Koser chaired our first “Model A Olympics”.  It was well-attended 
and gave our members a chance to show off their driving skills.  We continued our tradition of participat-
ing  in the Rank & Son car show, with over 60 Model A’s on display. 
 
TWENTY-FIVE YEARS AGO, 1985 - The club traveled to the 8th Annual Lake Geneva Classic Car 
Rally and Poker Run. 
 
TWENTY YEARS AGO, 1990 - The Rank & Son Antique and Classic Car Show was a special event for 
Wally Rank, because it was his 25th annual show.  In appreciation, we had 96 Model A’s there. 
 
FIFTEEN YEARS AGO, 1995 - We attended the 18th annual Classic Car Rally at Lake Geneva.  The club 
was invited to participate in the Wisconsin Memorial Park 2nd Antique Car Show. 
 
TEN YEARS AGO, 2000 - The club joined in the Lake Geneva Cancer Run and the Wisconsin Memorial 
Park Car Show. 
 
FIVE YEARS AGO, 2005 - We attended the Mitchell Manor Senior Living Center Car Show.  We helped 
to benefit American Cancer Society Childhood Research through our participation in the Lake Geneva 
Classic Car Rally.  The hosts for this event were Wally and Sally Kaufman, Jack and Dory Burke, and 
Gary and Mary Schwabe. 
 
Submitted by Art and Sue Blazek 

3146 S. 27th St 

 
OPEN 

Monday-  
Saturday 
10:30 am  

to 
7:00 pm 

Closed  
Sunday’s 
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Welcome New Members: 
 

Tad Johnson 
S74 W12936 Courtland Ln. 
Muskego, WI 53150 
414-525-4867 
tjohnson19@wi.rr.com 
1931 Coupe 

 

Address and Email Changes: 
 

Bobbie Weckwerth           Greg Jennink & Kay McCaffery have email: greg-kay-jen@att.net 
803 Jefferson Ct. 
Slidell, LA 70458 

Thomas & Diane Morse 
W4930 Norwood Dr. 
Necedah, WI 54646 
608-565-3183 
wearemorse@yahoo.com 
1930 Closed Cap Pickup Truck 

Douglas Kainz & Kelly Muench 
1621 N. 35th Ave., Apt. B 
Sheboygan, WI 53081 
920-207-4094 
1930 Pick up truck 

Michael Mooney 
11765 W. Woods Rd. 
Franklin, WI 53132 
414-425-1985 
mooney5750@yahoo.com 
1930 Coupe 

From The President  
 
Greetings… This month we open nominations for the board of directors. If you’re interested in 
serving on the board but not sure, take a chance it really is fun and you get to know and meet 
a lot of people you may not otherwise meet. If interested just let any board member know and 
we will get you on the ballot.  Also all volunteer positions are up for grabs, if you are inter-
ested please contact any board member. 
 
As I write this month’s column it’s hard to believe our club’s picnic is already next weekend and it sure is 
set to be a big one, you don’t want to miss it. It will be great to see everyone together in one setting where 
we can visit and see members we don’t always get to see. We still have a great set of upcoming events, so 
continue to watch the newsletter for information. If you’re hosting an event please remember to get your 
information to the editor three months prior to your event so we can start to promote it for you and get more 
of our great attendance.  Keep in mind the deadline for newsletter information is the 15th of the month.     
 
The first indoor meet of the season is November 14th at St. Aloysius Church—Gonzaga Hall, 1414 S. 93rd 
Street, West Allis and it will be in the old cafeteria.  This is the meeting we will be voting on the change in 
by-laws.  As I look back on the year so far it sure was busy with many great events, sometimes I look for-
ward to the winter months when things are supposed to slow down a bit but that never seems to happen 
either.  As many of you may know we are expecting our first grandchild in January, so I know this winter 
season will not be slowing down for us anytime soon.  We did have a chance to do some camping this 
year, something we haven’t done for a few years and it was both fun and relaxing. We saw some beautiful 
parts of our state both in Door County and Copper Falls State park in Mellen, WI. If you enjoy hiking and 
beautiful scenery with rivers and waterfalls I believe this park is one of the prettiest in the state. Both trips 
were not without some mishaps but that just adds to the adventure of camping and makes for great stories 
and laughs at later dates. Well that’s all for this month, see you at an event.   
 
Mike 
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Board of Directors Meeting Minutes from August 20, 2010 
Meeting called to order  at 7:05 p.m. by President 
Quam. 
 
Members present: Mike Quam, Gene Taurman, Sue 
Quam, Paul Piotrowski, Dave Boucher, Steve Lewis, 
Roger Olsen, Bob Davisson, and Dave Huenink.  
 
Vice President - Gene Taurman: 4 new member ap-
plications.  Michael Mooney, Douglas Kainz & Kelly 
Muench, Tad Johnson, Thomas & Diane Morse.  A 
motion made by Paul P. to accept the new members 
was seconded by Dave B. 
 
Secretary - Sue Quam: Current we have 281 mem-
bers.  A motion to approve last months meeting min-
utes was made by Gene T., and seconded by Dave B.   
 
Treasurer - Paul Piotrowski: Treasurer’s report gone 
over and approved with a motion made by Roger O. 
and seconded by Dave H.  Bills were turned in for pay-
ment.  The larger ones being picnic expenses, the de-
posit for the Washington County Fair grounds for the 
2011 swap meet.  A motion made by Gene T. and sec-
onded by Roger O. to pay the bills.  Income from the 
Franklin parade and dues were turned in. 
 
Outdoor - Dave Boucher: To date we have 15,514 
miles turned in for the million mile challenge.  Picnic 
plans and up coming events were gone over.  The me-
morial board at the Rapids reunion is very large.  The 
price has changed for each plaque.  There was some 
confusion over people submitting a person’s name 
more than once.  
 
Indoor - Steve Lewis:  Steve received the contract for 
the banquet at Country Springs. Discussion about the 
banquet and silent auction. Polish poker will be the 
November indoor event.  Still need host for the Christ-
mas party.  
 
Technical Meet Coordinator - Roger Olsen:  Octo-
ber’s meet will be on Zenith carburetors.  November’s 
meet is on generators and January’s meet will be on 
installing seat belts. Roger had requests for the seat 
belt installation after the recent car accident of a Model 
A at the Rapids Reunion.  

Club Accessories & 
MAFCA Correspondent - 
Bob Davisson:  Nothing 
new to report.  
 
Sunshine & Awards - Dave 
Huenink: Members Mike and Carrie Fochs welcome 
adopted new baby Tyler to the family. Congrats to 
them and grandparents Dave & Carol Rozman.  Bill 
Fords is home after hip surgery and doing well. 
 
Old Business: 
Distribution of back up disc.  Roger forgot to bring the 
swap meet info, will being it next meeting. 
 
Old Cars Weekly ran an ad for our swap meet, which is 
Feb. 27, 2011  
 
New Business: 
The SOP for an audit committee.  Paul is working on 
putting it together, will have it ready for the board of 
directors prior to the next audit. 
 
Nominations are open for the board of directors.  
 
Motion to adjourn was made by Dave H. and seconded 
by Roger O.  8:25 p.m. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted by 
Sue Quam 
WI Chapter Secretary 

If there is any one secret of success, it lies in the abil-
ity to get the other person's point of view and see 
things from that person's angle as well as from your 
own.  
Henry Ford 
 
There is one rule for the industrialist and that is: 
Make the best quality of goods possible at the lowest 
cost possible, paying the highest wages possible.  
Henry Ford 
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Million Mile Challenge 
Don’t forget to record your Model A miles. Report them to Dave Boucher, Outdoor Chairman at the 
end of each month. You can contact Dave by phone at 262-662-2273 or E-mail to at out-
door@model-a-wis.com. The challenge runs until the end of September, 2010. So far we have had 
only 24 members reported their miles for a total of 15,514 mile so far. All participants will receive a 
Million Mile Challenge decal for their car window. 

The WI Rapids Model A Reunion needs pictures from this years 
event for posting on the web site and possible use in future bro-

chures.  Please send images to  
wirapidsmodela@netwurx.net or mail to  

Tony Sillman; W8210 Doepke Rd.; Waterloo WI 53594. 

NOTICE FOR THE NOVEMEBER INDOOR MEET: 
Proposed by‐law changes: 
 
1.)  Article III, Section 2, Paragraph A– Remove #1 (First year ‐ red on yellow badge) and adjust #2 to read 
“first to ten years” ‐ black on yellow badge. 

2.)  Article V, Section 5 reads:  Notice of a special meeting of the Board of Directors shall be given at least two days 
previous thereto by a written notice delivered personally or sent by mail or by telegram (Remove the “or by telegram”) 
to each director at his address as shown by the records of the corporation. Any director may waive notice of any meeting. 
The attendance of a director at any meeting shall constitute a waiver of notice of such meeting.   
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Sunshine Report 
Herbert E. Dargel, 86,  passed away Thursday, Aug.12th, 2010 as the result of 
injuries sustained in an accident with his Model A car on July 25th (Rapids Reun-
ion).  Ruth, 83, his wife of 64 yrs, passed away one week earlier from injuries she 
rec'd in the same accident.  Herb & Ruth were members of MARC and attended 
the WI Rapids Reunion.  Our sympathies the Dargel family. 
 
Bill Ford is home from the hospital after his hip replacement surgery and doing well. 
 
Dave & Linda Huenink will be married 30 years on September 6th.  
Happy Anniversary!! 
 
Dave and Carol Rozman are proud to announce the birth of their grandson Tyler 
Allen Fochs, adopted by parents Mike and Carrie Fochs.  Tyler was born June 
30th, weighing 7 pounds, 3 ounces, and was 19 inches long.  Carrie is also ex-
pecting and is due January 2nd!   Congratulations!! 
 
If you have sunshine to report, please contact Dave Huenink at 
262-378-4216 or by emailing:  awards@model-a-wis.com 
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The Rearview Mirror 

High Roller Tour July 18, 2010 
 
On Sunday July 18th, the weather turned out perfect for our high roller tour.  Thirty-three cars 
and fifty seven people attended the tour.  After a short tour through winding country roads, we 
ended up at the Fox & Hounds restaurant.  Ed Schultz did the dice rolling with all the partici-
pants, while Lorraine Schultz and Sally Kaufman calculated the starting odometer numbers to 
see which one made the best poker hand.  
 
The high roller for the ladies was Joan Semrau and for the men was Pete Stauber.  Wouldn’t 
you know it, the man with a clock collection in his house won another clock.  The best starting 
odometer reading was 3—6’s, from Dave & Donna Boucher’s car.  
 
We hope everyone who joined us 
for this event had as good a time 
as we had presenting it to you.  
 
Wally & Sally Kaufman 
Ed & Lorraine Schultz 



The Rearview Mirror 
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I SCREAM, YOU SCREAM 
 
We all screamed for ice cream at the Elmbrook Historical Society Ice Cream 
Social. Besides the ice cream we got to tour some interesting historical build-
ings from the local area. There was also a raffle which none of us won. It was 
just a great relaxing Sunday afternoon with Model “A” friends. 

Those in attendance were: 
Dave & Donna Boucher    Jim & Marlene Stegner 
Mike & Marilyn Brojanac   Wally & Jan Klager 
Mark Ackerman     Bob & Barb Sonnen 
Mike & Sue Quam     Bob & Sandi Davisson 
Ed & Lorraine Schultz    Chuck Morgan 
Carl & Lucille Doro    Mike & Cathy Mooney 
John & Ruth Nugent 
Dennis Wagner & his daughter Kelly 
 
Thanks to all who attended. 
Dave & Donna Boucher 

At left: Mike & Sue 
Quam’s “Dorothy” got 
her picture taken in front 
of the “Wagon & 
Smithy Shop”.  
 
At right: Mark Acker-
mann shows some 
youngsters his Model A.  
They were pretty excited  
they got to sit in it.  



The Rearview Mirror 

Wisconsin Rapids Reunion Winners List 
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Congregational Home Car Show 
On August 10th, Jim Duncan, Wally Klager, Jerry Flynn and Dave Huenink attended the Con-
gregational Home Car Show. (Unfortunately it was too hot for Morgan the Wonder dog.) The 
day was warm, sunny and bug free with a mild breeze.  The tunes of the 40's, 50's and 60's 
were playing in the back ground by a DJ and people were dancing to the music. Our Model A's 
were the oldest cars at the event this year and as much as I want to say our cars were the 
best looking at the event, there were a lot of beautiful cars and trucks present including ours. 
Dave Huenink  

The Rearview Mirror 

Pictures from the WI Rapids Reunion 



Pictures from the WI Rapids Reunion 

The Rearview Mirror 
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Which Way Is This Car Going?? 
 
This picture was taken in  
Bradenton, Florida in March  
of 1957 by Wally Klager. 
 
 
 
If you have interesting photos or arti-
cles you’d like to submit, contact Sue 
Quam, Editor @ msquam@wi.rr.com 

Below left: A young man demonstrated a Model A engine running on one cylinder.  He had the other three cylinders cut away 
so you could see how the internals of the engine function. This has been recorded and is on www.youtube.com  To find it 
search for: “Model A open engine”, or if you choose, the exact web address is http://www.youtube.com/watch?
v=Qh2LWwZI1LM 
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IF YOU HAVE A CHANGE 
 OF ADDRESS, PHONE NUMBER or  

EMAIL ADDRESS.  
PLEASE CONTACT THE CLUB  

SECRETARY. 
 SO RECORDS CAN BE  

UPDATED AND THERE IS NO  
DELAY IN  

GETTING YOUR NEWSLETTER. 

For Monthly Paid  
Advertisements 

 contact: 
Ed Schultz 

N83W15288 Manhattan Drive 
Menomonee Falls, WI  53051 

Phone: 262-251-3043 

CLASSIFIED ADS: 
 

Classified ads, such as the ones seen here are free.  To place your ad please contact the editor, 
Sue Quam at 262-785-9021 or by emailing your ad to: msquam@wi.rr.com  Ads run for one 
month unless notified to run them again. 

NEED HELP WITH YOUR “A”?  QUESTIONS THAT YOU  
NEED ANSWERS TO?? 

 
Call our technical advisers :        

Wally Kaufman 262-628-3003    
Roger Olsen 262-554-7058   

Mike Brojanac 262-252-4340 

FOR SALE 1931 Model A Victoria Leatherback. Tan with brown trim. Restoration done in mid ‘90’s. L/B 
interior.  $19,750  Please call John Nugent @ (262) 691-4221   
 
FOR SALE 1931 Model A Standard Phaeton complete frame off restoration with engine and trans rebuild 
in 1996,  dual side mounts, spot light, trunk rack and trunk. Kewanee green, black fenders and wheels. 
$25,000 Please call John Nugent @ (262) 691-4221 
 
FOR SALE: 1930 Model A Town Sedan - $15,000  Beautifully restored using all original parts by its sec-
ond owner. Receipts for all parts and maintenance history available. Frequent prize winner at local car 
shows. Garaged at all times. Stored in Crystal Falls, MI and can be seen at your convenience. Contact 
Kathy at (414) 266-2073 (work) or (262) 786-7169 (home) Available immediately. Driven in a parade this 
past month. Bring your trailer or drive it home today! 
 
FOR SALE: 1931 Ford Model A Tudor sedan that has been kept in the family since the day it was bought!  
Complete exterior restoration, interior still original, runs like a champ.  $9500/offer.  Contact Bob at (920) 
787-2474. 
 
FOR SALE: Model A Frame and some odds and ends. Call Sal Fugarino 262-255-1467 
 
If anyone has a Model A for sale they can contact me and let me know. I constantly have people looking 
for cars and may be able to help sell your cars.  Al Downs  414-762-7288   



Send To: 
Gene Taurman 

Vice President/New Member 
Chairperson 

Wisconsin Chapter, MAFCA 
PO Box 26006 

Wauwatosa, WI 53226-0006 
Phone 262-242-0137 

 
**SEPTEMBER 2010** 

Wheeling the “A” 

Wisconsin Chapter MAFCA 
Marilyn Brojanac, Distribution 
N61 W15975 Beechwood Dr. 
Menomonee Falls. WI 53051 
 
 
 

Address Service Requested 

 

New Membership Application 
 

Name_______________________________________________________ __ Date__________________________ 
 
Address__________________________________________________________________ ____________________ 
 
City_________________________________________ State______________________  Zip__________________ 
 
Phone(_____)___________________ E-Mail________________________________________________________ 
 
Child or Children's names____________________________________________________________ 
 
Model A’s____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Dues for 2010 for the Wisconsin Chapter, MAFCA:  
Receiving the newsletter & roster via the internet is $20.00   
To receive the newsletter and the roster via the US Mail (first class) the  
dues are $30.00   New member applications are approved at the  
monthly Board of Directors meeting, which is the second 
Saturday of the month.  You will receive a welcome letter upon 
approval. Dues include membership only in the  
Wis. Chapter MAFCA until the end of the current calendar year. 
 

The Wisconsin Chapter MAFCA, Inc. recommends that you consider  
joining the National Model A Ford Club of America with the  
additional dues of $40.00 payable to them.   
Subject to change by National MAFCA and /or Wisconsin Chapter.  
Make checks payable to Wis. Chapter MAFCA 


